
ST MARY’S TWICKENHAM  
PRAYER CYCLE  July 2021

You are asked to pray daily for the mission and ministry of the Church 
generally particularly here at St Mary’s.   You are also asked to remem-

ber daily those who have asked for prayers on the prayer cross in church,  
those who are ill or distressed, the bereaved and those who have recently 
departed this life.  Set out below are some specific suggestions for your 

daily prayers this month.

Thursday 1 For a richer sense of our mortality and of the fullness of life

Friday 2 We give thanks to God for loving our wounded world

Saturday 3 Pray for victims of abuse and violence, intolerance and prej-
udice 

Sunday 4 That we will feel God’s embrace and know ourselves loved

Monday 5 Pray for those in the midst of famine and disaster 

Tuesday 6 Pray for those who treat the sick and the vulnerable

Wednesday 7 Pray for all who are in prison, that their lives will be turned 
around for the good

Thursday 8 Pray that we may draw near to the diffident, assuring them of 
Christ’s loving welcome 

Friday 9 Pray for those who have no friends

Saturday 10 Pray that soon, everyone in the world will receive the vac-
cine 

Sunday 11 Pray that our eyes and hearts will be opened to injustices and 
that we will be bolder in our stand against it

Monday 12 Pray for our farming and fishing industries 

Tuesday 13 Pray that all who face traumas and suffering will find God’s 
beauty in surprising places

Wednesday 14 Pray that we will seek silence to alert and open us to God’s 
stirring presence 

Thursday 15 We give thanks for all who pray for the suffering world and 
that we will have the fortitude to join them



Friday 16 Pray to find  opportunities for joy and laughter 

Saturday 17 Pray for a cleaner, kinder world 

Sunday 18 Pray for peace in our hearts and that we will learn to forgive

Monday 19 Pray to find our place in creation by gently caring for all who 
inhabit it with us

Tuesday 20 Pray for all who grieve, that they will find Christ in their 
tears

Wednesday 21 Pray for those who die unprepared to meet the Father

Thursday 22 Pray for those whose poverty denies them the chance of heal-
ing 

Friday 23 Pray for young people being bullied and criticised through 
social media 

Saturday 24 Pray for the hungry and malnourished, the greedy and com-
placent 

Sunday 25 Give thanks for our church, Jeff and our church wardens

Monday 26 Pray that our fears will be replaced by love

Tuesday 27 Pray that we will stop worrying and trust in God

Wednesday 28 Pray for those who have a raw deal in life and for those with 
ongoing health issues 

Thursday 29 Pray for all who have mental problems and those who live 
with memories of terror and torture 

Friday 30 Pray for all in care homes and for those who care for them 

Saturday 31 Pray that our faith will increase and that we will be forgiven 
for our times of doubt


